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The public is hereby informed that the ARC will operate with a skeleton staff as from 15 April 2021.  The Registry will be opened and any party wishing to lodge representations or file Statement of Case, Statement of Reply or Statement of Witnesses may do so via the public counter at the Registry.
Parties who cannot access the public counter of the registry and wishing to lodge representations with the Clerk of the ARC under Section 19 of the MRA Act 2004, may do so via email at the address: arcregistry@govmu.org.  
When these cases will be called Pro Forma for the first time, the hard copy version of the representations will have to be filed.  The same procedure will also apply to parties who wish to file by email Statement of Case, Statement of Reply or Statement of Witnesses. 
In the first phase, the ARC will hear cases via video conferencing using the Microsoft Teams Application.
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